
Oggetto: Microsoft Payment centrale-il tuo profilo del beneficiario è stato approvato!
Mittente: "Microsoft Payment Central" <�����������������microsoft.com>
Data: 24/01/2020 12:23
A: <����@bonissi.it>

Microsoft Payment Central

Luca Bonissi

Dear Luca Bonissi,

Congratulations and greetings from Microsoft! Your payee profile has been created and approved by Microsoft and will move forward
with payment disbursement process.

Please save your account number (below) for your records and for any future communication with Microsoft Accounts Payable team.

Microsoft Payee Account Number: ����������

If you have any questions regarding payments, please do not hesitate to contact the Microsoft Accounts Payable Help Desk.

Microsoft appreciates your business and look forward to working with you.

Microsoft Accounts Payable Help Desk

Microsoft Logo

Please do not reply directly to this e-mail. This message was sent from an unmonitored alias.

Microsoft respects your privacy. Review our online Privacy Statement.

Microsoft promotes the highest ethical business standards. Please review Microsoft's Commitment to Anti-Corruption. If for any reason your relationship with Microsoft is being compromised,
please advise Microsoft Procurement Management as soon as possible.

© 2020 Microsoft. All rights reserved.

Privacy Statement
Microsoft Corporation
One Microsoft Way
Redmond, WA 98052
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